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In	order	to	keep	the	retailers	honest	in	their	treatment	of	solar	owners	I	believe	
that	IPART	should	mandate	that	the	feed	in	tariff	should	not	be	less	than	a	
percentage	of	the	standard	charge	for	electricity	consumed	at	the	premises	-	
possibly	expressed	as	not	lower	than	40%	of	the	standard	shoulder	tariff	or	70%	
of	the	standard	off	peak	tariff	whichever	is	the	greater.	As	the	majority	of	solar	
generation	and	feed-in	takes	place	during	the	shoulder	period	this	still	leaves	the	
retailer	with	a	very	generous	60%	margin.	
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